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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Hillshire 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report by the end of the fourth quarter of 2018 that provides 

information on any viable opportunities for completing the necessary roadwork and 

infrastructure along Wye Road within the 2019 construction season as well as any 

opportunities for working collaboratively with developers in Hillshire for completing this 

construction. 

 

Background 

Councillor Tonita served a Notice of Motion at the October 16, 2018 Council Meeting to be 

presented at the October 30, 2018 Council Meeting. 

 


